
 

Re: Lockyer 51- 63  Carpark Re-surfacing Works 

 
 
Dear Resident 

 
We write to advise resurfacing works to your carpark, which is due to start next week as 
follows, 

Lockyer Carpark –Day 1 - 6th September / Day 2 - 7th September  

Photos of areas effected 
 

        
 
 

Please note the works are estimated to last 2 days in duration and these works will be 
carried out by Contractors (S T Resurfacing LTD), who have completed works for the JMB 
previously at Simla House, Burwash House and Kipling Estate. During these essential works 
we ask residents to ensure their vehicles are not parked in the carpark on both dates 
between 7am and 5pm.  
 
For reference it was intended to delay the start of these works on site till later in the year, 
however with continually increasing costs, this will come at significant additional costs to all, 
which the JMB are keen to avoid, hence the quick progression of these works on this 
occasion. 
 
Should you have any queries please contact Resident Services Officer (Sandra Martin) in 
the first instance, as indicated below. Alternatively, the Estate Upkeep Manager (Daniel 
White) will be on the estate should you have any queries. 
We thank you for your cooperation and apologise in advance for the inconvenience caused 
to residents. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms Sandra Martin 
Resident Service Officer 
E-Mail: Sandra.Martin@leathermarketjmb.org.uk  

Tel: 0207 450 8018 

 
Tel 020 7450 8018 

 

mailto:Sandra.Martin@leathermarketjmb.org.uk

